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Central Recruitment Fee Stamps 

  

1.              It was brought to the notice of the Commission that candidates had 
been experiencing difficulty in getting Central Recruitment Fee Stamps for 
applying for various posts. 
 
2.              The Department of Posts has now informed the Commission that 
adequate number of Central Recruitment Fee Stamps (CRFS) in the 
denomination of Rs.100/-(Rupees one hundred only) have been made 
available to Post Offices all over the country. Candidates who are desirous of 
applying for various posts, off-line, in response to the advertisements being 
published by the Commission may do so. 

 
3.              However, candidates are also encouraged to submit on-line 
applications as far as possible. 

  
 

(Gopinath Nayak) 

Under Secretary(P&P) 

 


